

As part of Perry Hall Multi-Academy Trust Company Number - 08566185 **Perry Hall Primary School**

Colman Avenue Wednesfield Wolverhampton WV11 3RT

Executive Head Teacher
Mrs A Cheema
Head Teacher
Miss R Kohli

Telephone Number: 01902 558538 Fax Number: 01902 558543

Website: www.perryhall.co.uk Email:

perryhallprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.u

23rd November 2017

Dear Parents / Carers,

Welcome to our Christmas Card Project which we are undertaking in partnership with Art Projects for Schools Ltd (APFS). The funds raised through your support will be used towards our 'Reading Bus' project, from which your child will benefit.

The accompanying artwork your child has created can be accurately reproduced in full colour onto Christmas cards that are available in packs of 12. Additional items are also available such as packs of 6 larger gloss coated luxury Christmas cards and packs of 12 folded gift tags. The items recognise and celebrate each child's creative effort and are great to send to family and friends.

A choice of greeting is available for inside the cards or they can be left blank, making them great gifts as note cards! The quality of reproduction is excellent as is the quality of the cards. Samples are available to view at the school office.

Ordering is simple! Now you have received your child's artwork you can visit www.apfsorders.co.uk and input the unique code and child's surname found on the artwork label on the back of your child's artwork. Orders can be made on mobile, tablet and desktop. All orders must be placed by 1st

December 2017. If you don't have access to the internet and wish to place an order then please speak to the school office.

Please also contact the school office for any enquiries relating to the project or alternatively you may contact Art Projects for Schools direct by calling 0800 027 1939 or by email on info@apfs.org.uk

Thank you for your continued support,

Yours Sincerely,

Mrs Gibbins

Deputy Head Teacher







